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Well done Layla 
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I hope everyone has had a restful holiday and is ready for a busy Term 3.  It was wonderful seeing so many children 
happy to return for learning today! 
 
We are celebrating NAIDOC Week this week at North Wagga Public School, as the official celebrations fell in the school 
holidays. Today students will participate in our Wellbeing afternoon with a cultural focus. Additionally, we will have 
Cultural Enrichment on Wednesday and Johnny Cake making and tasting on Friday. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mr Andrew Herbert to North Wagga Public School. Mr Herbert was 

the successful applicant during our recent merit selection process and is our new permanent General Assistant. We 

are thrilled to have him work with us on the ‘northshore’. 

Please read the advice provided in this newsletter with regards to the new COVID restrictions. 

Kinder 2022 – if you have children that currently attend North Wagga Public School and you are out of our zoning 

area, WE WILL ACCEPT SIBLINGS INTO KINDERGARTEN. Please enrol NOW! 

Have a fabulous week! 

Trudy Standley 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 1 12/7/21 
 

First day of Term 3 
 
Pupil Free Day 

13/7/21 
 

Students 
 return  
 
 

14/7/21 
 

Cultural 
Enrichment 
 

15/7/21 
 

16/7/21 
 
Canteen : Johnny cakes& 
golden syrup 

Week 2 19/7/21 20/7/21 
 
 

21/7/21 
 

Kinder 100 
days 
 

22/7/21 23/7/21 

     Footsteps Dance Program 

Week 3 26/7/21 27/7/21 

Olympics 

 

28/7/1 29/7/21 30/7/21 

Education Week 

PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

POSTPONED DUE TO COVID 19 

NOW IN WEEK 9 TERM 3 



 

 

Learn to Swim Expression of Interest Years 1 & 2 only – 25 June 

 

Footsteps Dance Program – 16 July. Due to COVID restrictions Footsteps 

Dance will be held in Week 9 and not Week 2. 
 

 

 

As you are aware there have been changes to the way schools are operating for the start of this 
term. 
 
The Department has devised a 4-level system for COVID-safe school operations. 
 
North Wagga Public School is currently operating under Level 2 restrictions, as per the advice of 
the NSW Department of Health and the NSW Department of Education.  
What does this mean for students? 
 
All students from NWPS will be resuming face-to-face learning on site from Tuesday 13th July 
2021.  
 
What will Level 2 restrictions look like at our school? 
 
There are some revised guidelines that our school must adhere to: 
 
• All students are expected to be at school unless they have even the mildest of COVID-19 
symptoms, COVID-19 symptoms include fever, cough, sore or scratchy throat, shortness of 
breath, or loss of smell or taste. Any student or staff member displaying any COVID-19 symptoms 
will be sent home and should not return until they have received a negative test result and are 
symptom-free. In circumstances where children have other medical reasons for recurrent 
symptoms a letter from their GP is sufficient to negate the requirement for a negative test. 
 
• There will be restricted access to non-essential visitors (including parents/carers). Unfortunately, 
during this time parents/carers will not be able to enter the school site to drop off or pick up their 
child/children, attend assemblies or other school-based activities. Drop off and pick up will take 
place outside the school gates, whereby I will continue to meet and greet students each morning. 
We understand that drop off can be a challenge, we do however, need to comply with the 
guidelines. Staff will also supervise the departure of students at the conclusion of the day. Please 
have a conversation with your child to organise a meeting point outside the school for the end of 
the day. 
 
• Overnight and out of local government area excursions are currently not allowed to proceed. We 
will carefully monitor the situation in relation to the Stage 2 & 3 excursions. 
Whilst school may look a little different for some over the next few weeks, the last time that we as 
a school community faced this challenge, we were able to work together to make a difficult 
situation positive.  
We thank you for your understanding and continued support during this time of change and look 
forward to seeing our students tomorrow when they return from their holiday break. 
 

COVID UPDATE 

NOTES TO BE RETURNED 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

The NWPS SRC are thrilled to present $195.45, to 

donate towards Layla's Breast Cancer Bake Sale!  

We are so proud of Layla & her charity work to raise 

money for the National Breast Cancer Foundation  
Thank you students for your donations on Pyjama Day - 

they're going to a worthy cause!  
 



 

 

 Above 95% Attendance 

 
Regular attendance at school is essential to assist students to maximise their potential. 
At North Wagga Public School we strive for all students to achieve the expected attendance of above 95%. 
 

 

 

Because…EVERY DAY COUNTS! 

 

 

 

 

 

OUT AND ABOUT AT NWPS 

EVERY DAY COUNTS 



SCHOOL AND HOUSE CAPTAINS 2021 
 

 

 

Canteen Roster 
 

Wednesday 14 July   - Sarah O’Brien 

Friday 16 July – Tabitha Fenton & Sarah O’Brien 

Wednesday 21 July – Kate Plum 

Friday 23 July – Ema Lowing & Sarah O’Brien 

Wednesday 28 July – Ema Lowing 

Friday 30 July – Tabitha Fenton & Jane Wadley 

 

 

 

 

  

CANTEEN NEWS 

Reminder – Please do not include recess items on lunch bags 

when ordering from the canteen 



SCHOOL AND HOUSE CAPTAINS 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 


